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Hello all.  The IPD Teams have been busy all month working with NCDOT units 

and Divisions using the feedback received on the information presented at the 

Pre-Construction Workshop to integrate it into new proposed project delivery 

process flow maps. These flow maps have been requested by project managers 

across the state. This month the IPD Teams will be developing roadmaps, identifying and prioritizing project delivery 

process enhancement recommendations, defining task teams to implement recommendations with DOT staff included, 

and committing to a schedule for deliverables.  The goal of these efforts is to have the initial prioritized enhancements 

fully developed, implemented, with training and tools available so that we are seeing overall improvements in project 

delivery by the end of 2019.  As always, if you have any questions, ideas or suggestions on areas of improvement please 

submit your thoughts by visiting the Integrated Project Delivery Webpage on Connect NCDOT. 

Training Update 

• Project Development Roles and Responsibilities Training – initial training sessions have been held with additional 

training classes being scheduled for this summer.  

• Project Management Training – initial training sessions are underway now with a focus on the PM role as a discipline 

for Preconstruction PMs. Future training will be expanded to include more NCDOT Preconstruction staff and industry 

partners. 

• MS Project Schedule Training – initial training sessions are underway now. Intended for Preconstruction PMs, 

comprised of what is included in a schedule, why it is important, how to define the critical path, and how to utilize a 

schedule on a daily basis as a PM.  

Visit the Integrated Project Delivery Webpage on Connect NCDOT to learn more. 

Want to Participate? 

• As we move forward with development and implementation activities, we are looking to create IPD teams 

comprised primarily of DOT staff so that we can fully assess and fine tune the new business processes to fit our 

program. 

• If you or someone on your staff wishes to be part of these IPD efforts please submit your request through the 

Integrated Project Delivery Webpage using the Contact Form on Connect NCDOT. 

 Support 

If you have questions, need assistance or have suggestions, please submit your request through the Integrated Project 

Delivery Webpage using the Contact Form on Connect NCDOT. 

–  NCDOT’s Project Delivery Vision 
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